

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

October 15, 2024

TO:

All ACBHD Team members, Stakeholders and Community

FROM:

Aaron Chapman, Chief Medical Office

SUBJECT:

Amber House CSU Temporarily Closed

I am Sending this Urgent announcement to inform all partners that Bay Area Community Services (BACS) has temporarily closed Amber House CSU due to an urgent facilities related matter. Current estimates are that the CSU will be offline for the next two weeks. The Amber House CRT is unaffected by this situation and remains fully operational. Of course, we will keep all partners informed regarding any developments related to this matter.